
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF GRANDVIEW 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

2016 CURRENT EXPENSE FUND REVENUE SOURCES 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Grandview, Washington 
will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, October 27, 2015, 7:00 p.m., at Grandview 
City Hall, 207 West Second Street, Grandview, WA, to consider the revenue sources for 
the 2016 Current Expense Fund budget which will include consideration of possible 
increases in property tax revenues together with the proposed ordinance levying taxes in 
the amount of $1,479,000 for the regular levy and the proposed Operating Revenue for the 
Current Expense Fund is $5,095,390. 
 
The public is invited to attend this hearing and provide written and oral comments on the 
proposed revenue sources, to include property tax revenues for the 2016 Current Expense 
Fund budget.  If you are unable to attend this public hearing, written comments will be 
received until 5:00 p.m. the day of the hearing.   
  
If you have a disability for which you will need reasonable accommodations, please contact 
the City Clerk, at the preceding address or telephone (509) 882-9208 one week prior to the 
meeting.  
 

CITY OF GRANDVIEW 
 
Anita G. Palacios, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
Publish:  Grandview Herald - Wednesday, October 14 & 21, 2015 
 
 


